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Within the framework of the Announcement of the Rules for Applications to Support Excellent Teams 

at FFWS in 2020 and 2021 (Dean's Regulation No. 10/2020) of 16 March 2020, the FFWS Dean has 

changed the deadline for submitting applications (Article 2). The application in PDF format must be 

sent by the main researcher to: zachova@fld.czu.cz by 30 April 2020, 12:00 p.m. Other conditions of 

the tender documentation according to Dean's Regulation No. 10/2020 remain unchanged. 

 

 

 

Prague, 31 March 2020 

 

prof. Ing. Róbert Marušák, PhD.  

              FFWS Dean 
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